
 
 

 

 

PUBLIC WORKS AND ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 
6:00 pm   

Monday, November 1, 2021 

Borough Hall 

57 W. Court St., Doylestown, Pa 18901 
 

Present: Chairperson Larry Browne, Councilperson Ben Bell, Councilperson Joe Frederick, Mayor 
Ron Strouse, and Public Works and Planning Director Phil Ehlinger. Guest: Councilperson Wendy 
Margolis 
 

1. Chairperson Browne called the meeting to order at 6:02 pm. 

2. Prior Meeting minutes were unanimously approved with motion by Frederick and second by 

Bell. 

3. 2022 Road paving list was reviewed.  The committee accepted and moved to send the 2022 

Road Paving List to the next Council meeting. The following streets will be recommended for 

paving: 

 EastStreet (Lacey Ave. to North St.) 

 Crestland Terrace (Full length) 

 Decatur Street (West St. to Franklin St.) 

 N. Clinton Street (Doyle St. to Avenue A) 

 Fonthill Drive (North St. to speed table +40’) 

 Long Lane (Washington St. to Jefferson St.) 

 *Stryker will have milled patch between Meyer and Kreutz 

 *Garden Alley will be the alternate 

 *Doyle Street between Broad St and N. Main will be paved as part of the new 

Borough Hall/Police Department project 

4. New/Old Business:  Committee reviewed the ARPA Project Proposal- Gutter Rain Garden. 

submitted to committee by councilmembers, Bell, Jarrett and Livrone. Mr. Ehlinger discussed 

the pros and cons to the installation of gutter rain gardens and suggested further investigation 

be taken, tabling the discussion until the spring of 2022.  

5. Mr, Ehlinger brought the committee up to date on the progress of the new borough park, 

borough hall and police department. Due to continuing construction and installations required, 

the move in day to this new facility has been moved to mid-December. 

With no other business, Larry Browne motioned to adjourn with a second by Joe Frederick  
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  

Lisa Borghi  


